We need your help: To find a new home for Rush Skatepark and our
friends at the Grace Network.

Rush Skatepark and the Grace Network’s lease has come to an end, so we’re working together to
try to find them a new home.

We’ve been looking for alternative premises in and around the Stroud District but we haven’t yet
been able to find anywhere suitable.

This is where we need your help. To start with we’re looking for an existing building, do you know
about a somewhere that might be suitable?

Or, can you share this webpage, or social media post, so that we know we’ve explored every
opportunity.

Details of what we’re looking for are below and if you know of anywhere you can email us at
hello@wecanmove.net.

Requirements:
Rush Skatepark — circa 40,000 square feet with 9 meters or more height (at the highest point)

The Grace Network — 18,000 to 40,000 square feet (mixed planning B and E class)

Thanks for your help.

On behalf of:

Jerry and Michelle at Rush Skatepark,

Will at Grace Network,

Debbie at Friends of Rush Skatepark,

Cllr Catherine Brawn at Stroud District Council

Tom at Active Gloucestershire.


https://www.rushskatepark.co.uk/
https://www.thegracenetwork.org.uk/
mailto:hello@wecanmove.net

